

Other Adults in the House Policy

All adults living in my house have undergone DBS checks and received clearances. If any adults are present while I am caring for children, I encourage them to act as positive role models.
At times, I may also have visitors in the house while minded children are in the setting. Any such people may include:
prospective parents with their child(ren) visiting the setting
friends/family visiting a household member away from the children
trades people working in a separate part of the house
friends/family visiting for a play session
All visitors will be asked to fill in their details on a visitors' sign-in sheet and this will be available for parents to view upon request. 
Although all other adults listed have been thoroughly checked and deemed suitable to be near children, I would like to reassure you that at no time is anyone, other than myself or assistants allowed to help with intimate care, i.e. nappy changing and toileting. This is to protect your child and to protect my family from any possible allegations.
If anybody living on the premises is accused of taking part in criminal activity which may affect their suitability to be around children, I will inform Ofsted and all parents immediately and cease providing childcare until the matter has been resolved.
If you have any concerns or questions regarding this policy or the people living in my house, please do contact me.
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